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To

The chairman,
Wellington Business School,

Wellington,
July 11, 2012
Subject: – Invitation for the seminar on “Change Management”

Dear Sir,

Most humbly this is to inform you that we – The Global College of Management, have arranged a seminar on the topic of ‘Change Management’ on July 31, 2012. Eminent speakers working in this domain are going to gather for the event. It will be a great honor for us if you can take some time out from your busy schedule to come and attend the seminar.

In case, you fail to do so, kindly tell any of your colleagues to come and represent your college. Most of the colleges doing research in this field have been invited. So, we expect maximum people to get benefit. Students from the institute are also most welcome.

Looking forward to your presence on the day of the seminar.
Thanking you,
Warm regards,

Ronny Coleman,

Director

The Global College of Management,
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